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The Director of Central Intelligence
Washington, D.C. 20505

-

National Intelligence Council 31 January 1984

Mr. Robert Komer

The Rand Corporation
2100 M Street
Washington D.C.
20037

Dear Bob:

I was delighted to learn that you will be able to
participate in our conference on "Europe in the Eighties." The
meetings will be held in the Department of State on Thursday
and Friday, 5 and 6 April.

You will note from the attached conference agenda that the
panel in which you will be participating will run from 2:00 to
4:00 on Friday, 6 April, but we hope that you will be able to
be present for the other sessions as well.

'As we move closer toward the date of the meeting, the
Department will be in touch with you on adminstrative
arrangements.

Again, we are very pleased that you can participate.

Sincerely,

Mok
Milton Kovner ,
National lntelligence Officer

for
Western Europe
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